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Reaching for the Stars!

10th October 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,
RE: Arrangements for Virtual Parents’ Evenings - Schoolcloud
This year we have decided to continue with a digital parents’ evening for a number of reasons including :

e The continuing threat from Covid ( 6 members of staff have already been absent from school this term ).
e The energy crisis - we have to restrict lighting and heating like everyone else.

We will therefore be conducting the above parents’ evening events using Schoolcloud as our main digital
platform for delivering this on Monday 17th ( for Nursery and Reception ) Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th
October between 3.30pm and 6.30pm for all other classes.

You should book your appointment for the 17th (EYFS), 18th , or 19th October 2022.

As these are professional meetings then we would ask you to respect the process by ensuring that you are able
to conduct the discussion in a way conducive to the nature of the proceedings by:

e Ensuring that your camera should be on at all times (so will the teacher’s camera).
e Ensuring you have a space where you will not be uninterrupted
e Try to write down any questions you have in advance of the discussion.

Our teachers reserve the right to bring the discussions to a premature end if they think that the above guidelines
are not being adhered to for any reason.

If there are any technical difficulties and your time is cut short, then we will make alternative arrangements to
make this up to you.

These appointments are only intended to share with you how your child has settled down into their new class and
suggest some ways in which they can work towards improvement.

Teachers have made every effort with their professional and domestic arrangements to be available on these
dates so please make every effort to speak to your child’s teacher at the allotted time as we cannot guarantee
any other appointments outside of these days.If there are any technical difficulties and your time is cut short, then
we will make alternative arrangements to make this up to you.

To Log in...( you can book from 3.30pm tonight until 10pm on Sunday 17th October 2022 ).

Go to www.davyhulme.schoolcloud.co.uk

You should use your email address, child’s name and date of birth - this will allow you access to book your seven
minute appointment on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday night with your child’s teacher.

Yours sincerely,
Mr PMcDowell and Miss K. Brookes

Head Teachers



http://www.davyhulme.schoolcloud.co.uk/

